
 

 

 

November 1, 2023 

 

Hello, 

The Insurance Commissioner’s office (OIC) is providing an update in this matter. The OIC is authorizing continued 
use of CAQH or an alternative vendor through February 29, 2024, due to ongoing discussions among participants 
in the OneHealthPort credentialing work group. 

The OIC will continue to monitor the situation and adjust its approval, as necessary. 

Please submit additional questions regarding OIC’s extending approval for health plans and providers to 
continue using CAQH or an equivalent to oicnetworkaccess@oic.wa.gov . In your email, please use “questions 
related to Medversant Credentialing services” in your subject line.  
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